
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                          Make Christ known; Making Lives Better 

St Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Academy Trust welcomes a new school to its growing family. 
 

 
 
We are delighted that Mount St Joseph RC High School which serves the community of South Bolton, has 
joined our Catholic Academy Trust today. This furthers our commitment to the Salford Diocesan Academy 
strategy and strengthens our shared mission to Make Lives Better and Make Christ Known.  
 
The school, led by Mrs Alex Devany, is a genuine Catholic community, which has high expectations for all 
students. Over many years the school has fostered a culture of success, underpinned by the Gospel values of 
serving others, tolerance, compassion, and forgiveness. The Trust family is delighted to welcome them, their 
staff and most of all their young people. 
 
 
Trust CEO, Chris Foley, said: 
 
“Mount St Joseph embodies the values we hold dear as a Trust, and we are looking forward to the school 
engaging with and supporting the shaping of our growing family. The school’s emphasis on fostering a 
community of care and aspiration aligns with our mission. We are excited to support Mrs. Devany and her team 
as they continue to provide an education rooted in faith and Gospel values. As each new school becomes part 
of our Trust we are forever changed, and changed for the better.  
 
Trust Board Chair, Marie Garside, CBE, shared her delight about the Trust's newest member, saying: 
 
"As we welcome Mount St Joseph into our Trust, we celebrate the unique strengths they bring to our collective 
mission. Their dedication to service, academic excellence, and the principles of Catholic social teaching will 
enrich our journey together. We are confident they will thrive within our supportive structure and we look forward 
to the positive impact they will have on our wider family of schools." 
 
 


